
Bavarian Auto Group 

Cairo, 11 th March, 2015 

Dear stakeholders, 

At the Bavarian Auto Group, we recognize the significance of the annual submission of 

the Communication on Progress (COP) to our commitment to and participation in the 
 • 
United Nations Global Compact (UNGC). We also understand the importance ofthe 

UNGC principles and the COP becoming a natural part of the company and its activities. 


In order to streamline operations and further integrate the COP within our company and its 

reporting activities, we hereby request our COP deadline to be adjusted to 31 st December, 

2015. Our intention is to align the COP report submission deadline with our company 
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